Introduction to PBS
Sample Letter to Families
Sunshine Elementary





  (Insert Date)
Orange Grove Lane
Orchard, Florida 00000
(888) 555-XXXX
Dear Sunshine Elementary School Family Members,


 Sunshine Elementary prides itself as being an orderly school with a high level of respect across staff, students and families.  Over the past several years, our student population has more than doubled in size, which is every exciting! However, as a staff, we wanted to be more proactive in establishing a behavioral process that takes into account our growth.  In June, our staff, with assistance from Florida’s Positive Behavior Support Project, began developing a Tier 1 Positive Behavior Support (PBS) plan designed to foster a climate of cooperation, academic excellence, respect and safety.  This fall, we began implementing our new school-wide behavior process. This process uses effective instructional strategies to teach and reward students for engaging in our behavioral expectations, as well as consistent procedures and logical consequences to address inappropriate behavior on campus.  Our goal is to help our students engage in those appropriate behaviors that will help them succeed now and in the future
For the past week, the students have been learning our Tier 1 PBS Expectations which are Be Respectful, Be Responsible and Be Safe.  They have been instructed to teach you what they know and to discuss the expectations with you.  Please spend some family time discussing the schools expectations with your child.  It is especially important that you talk to your child about the all the key concepts within the behavior process: Expectations, Rewards, Inappropriate Behaviors and Consequences as outlined in the student handbook.     

Once you have reviewed this information with your child, please test your understanding of PBS by taking the ‘Test Your Knowledge Quiz’ and signing the bottom of the form.  Please have your child return the signed form (one per family) to his/her teacher by _______________.  
We are very interested in any questions or comments you might have about PBS.  Please feel free to contact your child’s teacher, a School Administrator or Guidance Counselor for additional information. 
Sincerely,

Principal
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